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23 March 2020 

Dear Valued Stakeholder 

RE: COVID-19 PANDEMIC UPDATE - WE ARE OPEN 

Pursuant to the exemption of business’ involved in the production, distribution and supply of food with respect to the national 

shutdown (as declared by Pres. Ramaphosa on 23 March 2020), Cfruit will remain open and continue to serve our customers and 

community to the best of our ability during these turbulent times.  

In preparation for the shutdown, we have split our production team into two groups which will work alternating schedules (so as to 

isolate any potential outbreak) and all administrative staff are working from home. We have further ramped up our hygiene protocols 

and will continue to monitor the implementation and efficacy thereof. The health and wellbeing of our staff remains our top priority. 

At this stage, we do not foresee any critical disruptions within our supply chain. It is however possible that the shutdown will impact 

local flights which deliver our products to Bloemfontein, Port Elizabeth, Durban and Johannesburg. We will be reaching out to our 

various service partners in this regard to understand the extent to which the shutdown will impact these routes and will communicate 

the contingencies we have in place to affected customers in the event that our flying program is in any way compromised.  

Given these interventions, we do not foresee any disruption in our administrative, production and distribution functions for the time 

being. 

I cannot express how proud I am of our team, service providers, growers and customers who have stepped up in the most profound 

way possible to help keep the Cfruit engine well-oiled and running during the very uncertain times we find ourselves in! Thank you 

for your support! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Chirene Jelbert 

CEO 

 

 


